
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU WHO DONATED TO OUR MITTEN 

TREE! MANY OF OUR NEIGHBORS WILL BE ABLE TO STAY A 

LITTLE WARMER THIS WINTER. THE TREE WILL STAY UP 

THROUGH THE FIRST OF THE YEAR IF YOU WISH TO DONATE. 

 THE 2024 GIVING ENVELOPES ARE ON THE USHER TABLE IN 

THE BACK OF THE SANCTUARY. 

 THE ANNUAL MEETING IS JANUARY 28.  ANNUAL REPORTS 

ARE DUE JANUARY 5. 

 THE 2024 LADIES LUNCHES ARE SCHEDULED FOR JANUARY 

12, FEBRUARY 9, MARCH 8, APRIL 12, MAY 10, AND JUNE 14. 

THE LADIES WILL PLAN TO MEET AT 11:30 AM AT THE BIG BOY 

ON RIPLEY BLVD.  PLEASE CONTACT BOBBI ZUBI AT 989-657-

9996 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS.  ALL ARE WELCOME!  

 PLEASE REMEMBER TO CHECK FOR CARE LETTERS AND CARDS 

IN THE MIDDLE HALLWAY. 

 THE AREA FOOD PANTRY IS IN NEED OF: CANNED 

SPAGHETTIOS, RAVIOLI, MAC AND CHEESE, PACKAGES OF 

CRACKERS AND PEANUT BUTTER AND/OR CRACKERS AND 

CHEESE, 4 PACKS OF JELLO OR PUDDING SNACKS, CEREAL 

AND  POPTARTS. 

 HAVE A BLESSED CHRISTMAS AND A PEACEFUL NEW YEAR. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


